LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 2015
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Samantha Brookes, Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood & David Smith. 
APOLOGIES
Michelle Kirk (EIA) & Jeanette Evans.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 
TICKETING UPDATE
· Tickets for Newcastle away in the Premier League and Southampton away in the Capital One Cup to be released next week.

· The Members Sale will be on 16th November. These will be at various times depending upon the number of games attended last season. Please check the Club website for correct times.

· Letters from the Ticket Office will be going out by the end of next week to those supporters on the Disabled Season Ticket Waiting List with a code which can be used to check their current position on the waiting list. 

EIA UPDATE
· Nothing to report due to the unavailability of a representative.

MEMBERSHIP

· Following the membership renewal letters being sent out in August approximately 183 have so far been returned. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· Final preparations for the Dinner were discussed.

· The Dinner is now fully subscribed and any further applications will be placed on a standby list.

SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST

· On-going.

DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· Not available.
AOB
· The Social Secretary gave us a brief but concise report of the CAFE conference he recently attended in Paris on behalf of the LDSA.
NEXT MEETING
Friday 11th December 2015. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 931. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

